
Notice of Public Hearings on Annexation 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT: 

The City of South Padre Island, Texas proposed to institute annexation proceedings to 
enlarge and extend the boundary limits of said city to include the following described 
territory, to-wit: 

A 350.25 Acre out of a 449.58± Acre tract (described as Parcell: A 463.57 Acre 
tract in deed of conveyance recorded in Volume 13471, Page 170, Official 
Records) out of that certain tract commonly referred to as the "South 2,000 
Acres of the King 6,000 Acres" lying north of the parallel of North Latitude 26 
Deg. 08 Min. 47 Sec., Save and Except a 0.372 Acre tract and a 0.413 Acre tract; 
and said 350.25 Acres being more particularly located and illustrated as Exhibit 
"A" below: 
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Two (2) public hearings will be held by and before the City Council of the City of South 
Padre Island, Texas on the 7th day of October, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at the Municipal 
Complex Building, Joyce H. Adams Board Room, 2nd Floor, 4601 Padre Boulevard, South 
Padre Island, Texas, for all persons interested in the above proposed annexation. At said 
time and place all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard. Of all said 
matters and things, all persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, 



will take notice. 

Finally, the annexation proceedings are scheduled for the 4th day of November (the 
first hearing) and the 18th day of November (the second and final hearing) at 
5:30 p.m. at the Municipal Complex Building, Joyce H. Adams Board Room, 2nd Floor, 
4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas, for all persons interested in the above 
proposed annexation. At said time and place all such persons shall have the right to 
appear and be heard. Of all said matters and things, all persons interested in the things 
and matters herein mentioned, will take notice. 

If you have questions concerning the annexation process, please contact Sung man Kim, 
Director of Development Services at (956) 761-8113, (956) 761-8112 or 
skim@myspi.org 

By order of the City Council of the City of South Padre Island, Texas this the 17th day 
of September, 2015. 

ATTEST: 

SUSAN HILL, CITY SECRETARY 


